

Office

GTA

January 4, 2024

To: Honorable Town Council,

I am recommending the following personal be reappointed to their current position of Part-Time Auxiliary Harbormaster pending a medical screening showing there are no limitations with their physical ability and eye exam including color vision test and depth perception and providing the Town Clerk has received the required paperwork to be reappointed as an Auxiliary Harbormaster.

Seth Alix, 1 Curtis Drive, Bristol RI
Matthew Dewolf, 16 Ridge Road Bristol, RI
George Gatos, 55 State Street, Bristol RI
Patrick Guthlein, 15 Elmwood Drive, Bristol RI
Jonathan S. Medeiros, 8 Herzig St, Bristol RI
Ryan A. Medeiros 34 Basswood Drive, Bristol RI
Justin Charest, 7 Etelvina CT, Bristol, RI
Melissa (Benevides) Vance, 46 Roma St, Bristol, RI
Paul Padula, 13 Hattie Brown Lane, Bristol, RI
Nicholas Simeone, 42 Roosevelt Dr, Bristol, RI
Stephen Serbst, 7 Basswood Dr, Bristol, RI

If you have any questions or concerns I can be reached at 401-253-1700 or email: gmarsili@bristolri.gov.

Regards,

Gregg Marsili

Bristol Harbor Master

